
10. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAME

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval of the Board to one new road name.

WIG/99/689 Brian Gillman Limited - Milns Road - Wigram Ward

This is a further stage of the Miln’s Estate subdivision.  This stage creates a further
twenty-four residential allotments served by a new ‘hammerhead’ shaped cul de sac.
The name proposed by the developing company is in line with those previously
approved by the Board, for the first stage of the subdivision, at the November 1999
meeting.

The name proposed is ELMSLIE GROVE.  Alexander Elmslie Miln was a grandson of
John Miln, and is the only Miln to be buried in the Halswell Cemetery.  The descendants
of John Miln are happy with the use of their family names.

Recommendation: That the Board approve the name Elmslie Grove for use.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the Board approve the name Elmslie Grove for use.


